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Staff vacancies
Public Finance Officers (Mataram, Jayapura, Manokwari and Surabaya)

The Australia Indonesia Partnership for Decentralisation (AIPD) is seeking qualified persons to fill 4
(four) vacant positions for Public Finance Officer, to be based in Mataram, Jayapura, Manokwari and
Surabaya.

This position is to coordinate the implementation of a public finance management strategy in order to
improve local government performance for better service delivery activities in the province and across
the AIPD target districts within the province.

Anticipated start date: March 2011 for approximately a year with extension by mutual agreement.

Qualifications / Experience:

1. Tertiary qualifications (S1 or above) in a relevant field with a minimum of five years experience in
program implementation.

2. Deep understanding of GOI's public financial systems and decentralization issues.

3. Good network and working experience with government officials and key stakeholders in the

province

Excellent communication skills (both English & Indonesian) and well-developed interpersonal skills.

Self-motivated and able to work with minimum supervision.

Demonstrated ability to provide high quality reports and other outputs.

Excellent report writing skills

. Good team player

TOR is available and on request.

Applications addressing the above criteria with a recent CV to be addressed to: recruitment@aipd.or.id.

Closing date: 18 February 2011. Only short listed candidates will be contacted for interview.

Note: Surabaya based is upcoming position.
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